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Come out for some Grill’n and Chill’n! 
 

CUPE 561 will be having a BBQ right after our  
June 8th General Meeting. 

 

Riverside Secondary 
2215 Reeve Street 

Port Coquitlam 
 

All CUPE 561 members - current and  
retired along with your family are  

invited to gather for a CUPE 561 BBQ. 
 

You do not need to attend the General Meeting to come to the bbq.  
It will start around 12:00 pm until 2:30 pm 

 

All food and non-alcoholic drinks  
will be provided. 

 
Please the back page or go to CUPE561.ca to fill it out 

and send it to cupe561@cupe561.ca.   
 

Return NO LATER THAN May 31st, 2024.  
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